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September 26, 1980

Mr. A. Bournia
Division of Project Management
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: QA Related Revisions to IECS - FSAR
IaSalle County Station Units 1 and 2
NPC Docket Nos. 50-373/374

Dear Mr. Bournia:,

Attached for your information are DRAPP revisions to the following
ISCS-FSAR pages concerning Quality Assurance matters:

(1) B.1-72, 72a. (conformance to Reg. Guide 1.58)

. (2) 0421.4-1 through 4 which had clarified the Reg. Guide 1.58
| response.

| (3) 17.0-2, Typographical error correction.

(4) B.1-35 (Reg. Guide 1.29 conformance)

These DRAPr revisions pertain to qualification of inspection and
testing personnel and to seismic and safety classification of reactor internals.
These revisions have been discussed with Mr. W. Belke of the NRR Quality
Assurance Branch, and are expected to be formally sutriitted in the next
revision to the FSAR.

If you have any questions, please contact myself or Mr. L. O. DelGeorge.

Sincerely,
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T. J. Rausch
Nuclear Licensing Administrator
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